
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Each week brings with it opportunities for inspiration, exploration and challenge in the learning experiences of the children.  
 
Our children have displayed limitless stamina this week. On Wednesday four children took part in a STEM project. Their planning and design 
was exemplary and stood out for its carefully considered engineering alongside the projects from other schools. Yesterday, our Basketball 
Team took part in the Hampshire Games, this was a great achievement to have made it through so far, representing both the school and the 
island.  
 
Today your child will bring home a letter sharing with parents the class groupings for next year. If you would like to discuss any aspects of the 
arrangements with me, then I am happy to meet with you. I will be in the school playground at the beginning and the end of the day as often 
as possible if you would like to arrange a meeting or alternatively I can be contacted directly by email at headteacher@brighstoneprimary.org.uk   

 
At the end of this term we will be saying farewell to several members of staff; Mrs Tate and Miss Maude will be retiring, Miss Willcock and 
Plum will also be moving on in their careers. We are sad that they will be leaving us and wish them luck in all that the future holds for them. 
This means that we are currently advertising for a number of posts, these are on the school website or further information is available from the 
school office. 
 
Our country dancers will have another opportunity to show their talent at the Shorwell Midsummer Fair on Saturday. Do go along to  
Northcourt – gates open at 1.30pm and support the children as they entertain the crowds at Shorwell. 
 
I hope you all have an enjoyable and restful weekend. 
 
Best Wishes 
Mrs Fox 

 

 

Heather’s Healthy Hearty Menu  Attendance % 

Mars 97.92 
Jupiter 100 
Venus 93.64 
Saturn 31.36 

Neptune 93.21 
Pluto 98.83 

Mercury 97.78 

Whole 
School 

96 
 

Congratulations to Year 1 for their  

positive attendance this week 

 

 

Dear God, 

Thank you for all of the things that we 

treasure. 

Help us to share them in our community to 

change the world for the better. 

Help us to notice the treasures that you 
see, such as: peace, love, generosity, so 
that we can enjoy the precious jewels and 

share them with others. 

Amen 

Collective Worship Golden Book 

Mars Seren & Reuben ~ for working hard at forming letters so they can read back 

their writing.  

Jupiter The Whole Class ~ for their excellent behaviour at Osborne House. 

Venus The Whole Class ~ for their excellent behaviour at Osborne House. 

Saturn Dominic ~ Super Science Evaluation. Connie and Joe ~ for their hard work 

at the Lego Expo. 

Neptune Eryn ~ for her positive attitude to learning in all lessons. Soul ~ for working 

hard and being a really kind friend.  

Pluto The Whole Class ~ for their excellent behaviour at Osborne House. Darcey 

and Xander ~ for their hard work at the Lego Expo. 

Mercury Zach, Leo and Scarlett ~ for knowing how to say thank you. 

Monday Beef and red pepper pizza OR cheese and tomato with new potato 
wedges, sweetcorn tomato salad followed by fruit and yoghurt sta-
tion 

Tuesday Roast chicken and stuffing OR quorn roast, roast potatoes and gra-
vy, broccoli and cauliflower, followed by apple pie with ice cream, 
yoghurt or fresh fruit salad. 

Wednesday Beef meatballs with mashed potatoes and gravy OR vegetable cot-
tage pie, green beans, sliced carrots, followed by mixed fruit crum-
ble with custard, yoghurt or fresh fruit salad 

Thursday Chicken tikka masala with rice OR vegetable noodles, tomato and 
onion salad, diced cucumber followed by chocolate cocoa cookie, 
yoghurt, or fresh fruit platter 

Friday Fish fingers OR red pepper and cheese frittata with chips and to-
mato sauce, baked beans and garden peas followed by vanilla 
shortbread, yoghurt or fresh fruit platter. 
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June 

Thurs 27th  ~ Sports Day  

 
July 

Tues 2nd   ~ Year 6 Leavers service in Ports-
       mouth 
Weds 10th  ~ Beach Day provisional date 
   ~ Parent Consultations 
Thurs 11th  ~ Transition Day 
Sat 13th   ~ Brighstone Summer Show 
Sun 14th  ~ Summer “Sizzler” 
Mon 15th  ~ Evening Play Performance 
Tues 16th  ~ Afternoon Play Performance  
Wednesday 17th ~ Leavers Eucharist 
Friday 19th  ~ Last day of term 
   ~ Leavers Service in Church 1.15pm
  
Monday 22nd   ~ Development Day—No School 
Tuesday 23rd  ~ Development Day—No School 

 

DIARY DATES 

From 9am on the inner field: Year R,1&2 carousel events 

From 9am on the far field: Year 3,4,5&6 field events 

11.30am - 12.30pm - picnic lunch, families welcome. 

12.30pm - 2.30pm - Track races. 

 

As always, families are able to watch all events. Please just 

go to the fields. Public toilets are located in Warnes Lane 

car park, next to our far field. Children who are having 

School dinners on sports day will eat in the hall before   

joining everyone on the inner field.  

SPORTS DAY 

When: Sunday 14th July, 3-7pm 
Where: School Far Field (Warnes Lane) 

What: Games, music, Pimms, tea and coffee, bring your own food and drinks or let us know if you would like fish and 
chips, everyone welcome 

This will be a very laid back get together this year, no charge for entry but donations to the BSA will be gratefully  
received. For more info please speak to Melissa in the office or Lucy Brodie. 

Summer “Sizzler” (Of sorts)  

West Wight youth football club are looking for players to 
join their U9s team. Any children who are currently in Year 

3 and would like more information, please contact  
Ben Sibley on 07749 598273 

FOOTBALL - YEAR 3 


